
                                                                                          July 25, 2019

To:   All Student Families
From:  Ms. Baker, Principal
Re:  Bus Service

School of the Incarnation continues its contracted bus service for students living in the 
Edgewater, Davidsonville and Crofton areas. We will continue to use R.E. Wilson as our 
bus service provider.  They have provided safe and reliable service for more than 10 
years.

Bus service will begin on Tuesday, September 3rd for students in grades 1 through 8 and 
on Thursday, September 5th, the first full day of school for Kindergarten and Pre-school 
students.  The cost of bus service for all students regardless of neighborhood is outlined in 
the chart below.  A non-refundable payment should be made by check in full by Monday 
August 19th, or will be billed through the FACTS account to be paid throughout the school 
year.  

Bus Registration for students selecting one-way transportation will be confirmed only after 
all two-way transportation students have been accommodated.  To confirm your interest in 
bus service, please complete the linked form with payment option by Thursday, August 
1st.  The bus schedule should be finalized by Monday August 12th and will be sent via 
email to all participating families as soon as possible.  

Please contact Mrs. Smith at the school office with any questions or concerns, at 
ksmith@schooloftheincarnation.org or 410-519-2285. 

Thank You.

The cost to families for the service is as follows:
1 student   Two way $1,960.00 per year -One way $1372.00 per year  
2 students Two way $2,940.00 per year -One way $2058.00 per year 
3 students Two way $3,920.00 per year -One way $2744.00 per year
4 students Two way $4900.00 per year -One way $3,430.00 per year

This fee can be paid in full by Monday August 19th or billed by the FACTS program


